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The use of electromembranes as a procedure for the pre-
treatment of samples has gained special interest in recent 

years. The extraction by electromembranes in three phases 
favors the migration of the analytes from a donor / sample 
phase (aqueous) to an acceptor phase (aqueous) through the 
supported liquid membrane, thanks to an electric field generated 
when a potential difference is applied between both phases.
The extraction by means of electromembranes is applied using 
systems of different geometries. The factors that affect the 
electromembrane are the nature of the organic solvent, the 
composition and pH of the donor and acceptor phase, and the 
applied voltage. Depending on the type of geometry and the work 
mode, they may depend on other factors such as the speed of 
agitation, the flow of both the donor and acceptor phases, etc.
Until now, the importance of the characteristics of the electrode 
has not been taken into account, nor has it been monitored for 
the stability and effectiveness of the same prior to its application 
in electromembrane. Therefore, an electrode characterization 
procedure is prepared to study how it affects electromembrane 
procedures. The study is performed using microfluidic devices1 
and using a platinum cylindrical electrode of 100 μm external 
diameter and 20 mm in length. The characterization of the 
electrode is made by cyclic voltammetry and an impedance study, 
using for both the ferrio / equimolar ferrio / ferrocyanide pair, and 
SEM microoscopy techniques on the electrode.In this paper we 
present the recoveries and extractionefficiencies obtained when 
the electromembrane is applied to a series of analytes using new, 
reused and reactivated electrodes. Reactivation of the electrode 
is achieved by using a 0.1M solution of KNO3. 
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